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Request For Proposals (RFP) 
 

 
The Town of St. Paul and County of St. Paul No. 19 are currently accepting sealed bids 
towards the update/replace of the St. Paul Municipal Airport Runway Lighting. 
 
The full RFP package can be viewed on: 
 
Alberta Purchasing Connecting (www.purchasingconnection.ca) 
Opportunity Name: Airport Runway Lighting Project 
Opportunity Number:  AB-2018-03769 
Solicitation Number:  TSP-2018-003 
 
Deadline for sealed bids is June 29, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. (Alberta Time)  
 
Should you require further information, please contact: 
 
Please email bids to: 
Kim Heyman, Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of St. Paul 
5101-50 Street 
Box 1480 
St. Paul, AB  T0A 3A0 
kheyman@town.stpaul.ab.ca  
Phone: 780-645-1764 
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